
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

7th July 2021 
 
Dear parents/carers 
 
This is to inform you that we have given notice to Squirrels Club who currently provide the before and after 
school care on the Coppice and Langley site. 
 
Their notice period will end on 31st December 2021 and they will then no longer be able to provide this 
service on the schools’ premises. 
 
Following a review by governors, it has been decided that now is the time for such provision to be offered 
directly from the schools and this is to confirm that wrap around provision will continue to be provided on 
the school site once Squirrels have left. 
 
To support with the provision offered, we are asking that anyone who is likely to use such provision 
complete the questionnaire available via the link below. 
 
We are aware that due to the Covid pandemic, many parents/carers are reviewing their ways of working 
and thus their need for wrap around care. Home working has sometimes made it easier to drop off and 
collect at normal school times and thus reduce the time that children need before and after care. 
 
Governors would like to reassure parents/carers that wrap around provision will continue and thank you 
for your support. 
 
Questionnaire link:- 
 
 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=rYC41pjgBkqdtzfOj7LkZsZBJwBBZPRAng09Dydasb1
URTlKWUcwT1U3UTJQTUpNRzhOMjdJTDROWC4u 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Tony Goddard      Elaine Pollock 
Chair of Governors     Chair of Governors 
Coppice Primary School    Langley School 
 

Trinity Road,Sutton Coldfield 

West Midlands  B75 6TJ 
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